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Like the story of the Jewish people, the story of our Congregation is one
of continual search for a resting place.

And again, like the story of the Jewish people, that of this Congregation
has been marked by a singular devotion and profound faith; that no matter how
uncertain its wanderings, the Ark of the Lord securely abided among its people.

The progress toward the goal was not only slow and at times painful but
was beset with doubt and fear. Always, however, the Congregation was blessed
with leaders who were men of stout courage, enthusiasm and vision. They set the
example of perseverance and team work that culminated in success.

In rented halls in Cincinnati's West End two diverse groups from two dif-
ferent parts of Europe met reqgularly to pray to the God of their Fathers.Little
did these handful of immigrants realize the profound and far reaching influence
they would play in the religious and cultural development of Cincinnati. In due
time, as their worldly possessions increased, two Congregations with two Syna-
gogues appeared upon the horizon, the Bnai Jacob Congregation with a structure
on Clinton Street and the Anshei Sholom meeting in their own home on Clark St.

With the advent of years and the change of the neighborhood, the Bnai Jac-
ob, or the Polish Congregation, as they were known, purchased a house on Hale
Avenue which served as a temporary hame in Avondale till they acquired the edi-
fice on Forest Avenue, which served them for 30 years. Meanwhile the Romanishe,
or as they were known officially, the Anshei Sholom, conducted their affairs at
422 Clark Street. By this time Cincinnati's population had shifted widely.Thou-
sands of families had left the downtown area to find homes in the attractive
suburb, Avondale.

When it was evident that a Synagogue was not needed in the West End any
longer, a merger was carried out by the Anshei Sholcm and the Bnai Jacob Con-
gregations to form the present Agudath Israel Congregation.

For a quarter of a century the status quo remained, then once again the
Jewish community made a grand exodus, this time to the northern suburbs. As in
the past the Congregation was blessed with men of vision and foresight, who ap-
proached the problem with great determination. Land was purchased and beautiful
buildings erected in record time and with a minimm budget in Golf Manor.

As soon as we opened our doors to our new home, we were deluged with new
members. Eighty new families affiliated with the Congregation the first year
and a minimum of 25 families have joined annually ever since.

The Synagogue became the focal point of all kinds of activity. An active
Sisterhood, a vibrant Men's Club, a dedicated Mr. and Mrs. Club, a devoted Sim-
chas Couples Club, a P.T.A., Bible Study Group, Minyan Aires, and a variety of
Youth Activities were all integral parts of our Congregational activity. It
soon became evident that more facilities were an absolute necessity if we were
going to serve our members effectively.

An exhaustive study over a two-year period by a very campetent cammittee
recamended a course of action which was then adopted by the Congregational
Board.

Our beautiful new Sanctuary is the end result of 65 years of constant
effort and tireless work, to find a suitable resting place for the "Ark of the
Covenant."

"May the presence of the Lord rest in the accamplishments of our efforts."




